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November 28, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about entrapment. Last year a number of recruiters for

a fake University of Farmington were arrested but it now turns out that the

criminal entity which set it up was ICE and the recruiters entrapped by ICE

agents. These recruiters then criminally swindled hundreds of students who

are in turn being deported by ICE. This fits well with your experience as a

scam artist including your own fake University but for a government taxes

are more appropriate than grift. The scheme clearly fits the spirit and likely

the letter of illegal government entrapment but I worry that the lax judicial

oversight of immigration will keep this criminal ICE activity from reaching

a courtroom further encouraging agencies to cheat rather than serve the

public.

Please assure me that you will prosecute ICE abuses.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our honest government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


